
RDA Recommendation on PID Kernel Information: Maintenance plan 
The RDA Working Group on PID Kernel Information concluded its work at the RDA Plenary 11 in 
March 2018 and formally submitted the final recommendation for endorsement in August 2018. The 
group intends to provide for further exchange about the recommendation uptake and adoption by 
institutions and within projects over the following Plenaries. This may already happen in conjunction 
with the existing PID IG, which is also a longer term option for keeping discussions in place and 
providing further iterations on the topic as needed. 
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